
Ladies 18 Hole Golf League 
Kellie Bilton 

KEEP THAT NEW YEAR’S RESOLUTION TO EXERCISE -TAKE UP GOLF!!! 

“Golf is an expensive walk, punctuated by brilliance and despair, and yet I am 
there”.   
By our Paula Morrison 

Congratulations shootout winners for November:  1st Karen Pierce, 2nd Laura 
Broad, 3rd Shirley Beaton. 
Shootout Dec 19, 2024 and Jan 23, 2025 

Christmas Scramble and Luncheon held December 4th was a huge success.  
Over 40 golfers and 50 enjoyed lunch.  Andrea and her committee did a 
wonderful job.  The luncheon was catered with yummy sandwiches, salads and 
cookies.  We were joined by the Niners group; what a lovely group of golfers.  
I was in awe of these ladies not only are some in their 90’s golfing but they 
play tennis too.  I need to get my butt in gear to keep up to these gals. 
Unfortunately I lost “Big Red” on our last hole #16.  Suggestion - next year 
let us use the drop zone on this hole.   Sorry again to my team mates.  The 
games were fun and loved the holiday outfits.   

We have two more new members to the league.  Welcome Dianne & Kathryn.   
Membership to be 40+ ladies in January. 

I feel so blessed to golf at Lake Fairways !!! 



Saying Farewell is never easy. 

Joan Cristello was a dedicated member of LF community.  Played Niners golf 
and was always ready to volunteer for any function.  Joan knew the complete 
history of LF.  To me Joan & Al were the Mayor’s of estates.  

Sandy Graham was a league member for 30+ years.  Sandy was known for her 
straight shots, great putting and numerous holes-in -one.  Beautiful smile, 
giggles and bright neon colours.  No one had more plaques on their golf cart 
than Sandy & Ron. 

Rest in Peace dear friends … you will be missed. 


